Aspetuck Village Condominium Association, Inc.

IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION

TO: Aspetuck Village Residents

FROM: Board of Directors

DATE: June 6, 2016

RE: Line Painting

The community line painting project has been scheduled to take place on June 17th and 20th. Rain dates for the project are June 27th and June 28th.

We ask that all residents park within the lines so the project can be completed without any interruptions. Please understand that any vehicle found to be parked on the lines will be moved at the owner's expense.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions, please contact our Community Association Manager, Travis Hyatt at 203-790-6888 ext. 683 or thyatt@scalzoproperty.com.